Trivia Quiz by Words Up Games Q1) In heraldry, what metal is argent? Q2) What is the largest ocean on Earth? A) Indian B) Pacific C) Atlantic Q3) Which planet is known as the Red Planet? Q4) Which team won the UEFA Women's Champions League in 2016? A) Frankfurt B) Paris Saint-Germain C) Lyon D) Wolfsburg Q5) Which American city was devastated by an earthquake in 1906? Q6) Which one of these words is the same part of speech as sandy? A) Green B) Sea C) Beach D) Swim Q7) Which planet in our solar system is 6th farthest away from the Sun? Q8) For which chemical element is N the symbol? Q9) In World War II, what was a Spitfire? A) Boat B) Aeroplane C) Tank D) Submarine Q10) As written in the English nursery rhyme, how many blackbirds were baked in the pie? Q11) Which country was ruled by Ivan the Terrible? Q12) How many hours are there in a day? Q13) In which part of the body might you suffer from anisocoria? A) Brain B) Eyes C) Heart D) Lungs Q14) Which fruit has the Latin name Ficus carica? Q15) This is the first line of which cyberpunk novel: The sky above the port was the color of television, tuned to a dead channel.

Trivia Quiz Answers

Neuromancer



| by Words Up Games | meres es |
|---|--------------------------------|
| Q1) In heraldry, what metal is argent? | |
| silver | |
| Q2) What is the largest ocean on Earth? | |
| A) Indian B) Pacific C) Atlantic | |
| Q3) Which planet is known as the Red Planet? | |
| Mars | |
| Q4) Which team won the UEFA Women's Champions League in 2016? | |
| A) Frankfurt B) Paris Saint-Germain C) <u>Lyon</u> D) Wolfsburg | |
| Q5) Which American city was devastated by an earthquake in 1906? | |
| San Francisco | |
| Q6) Which one of these words is the same part of speech as sandy? | |
| A) Green B) Sea C) Beach D) Swim | |
| Q7) Which planet in our solar system is 6th farthest away from the Sun? | |
| Saturn | |
| Q8) For which chemical element is N the symbol? | |
| Nitrogen | |
| Q9) In World War II, what was a Spitfire? | |
| A) Boat B) Aeroplane C) Tank D) Submarine | |
| Q10) As written in the English nursery rhyme, how many blackbirds were baked in the pie? | |
| Four and twenty | |
| Q11) Which country was ruled by Ivan the Terrible? | |
| Russia | |
| Q12) How many hours are there in a day? | |
| 24 | |
| Q13) In which part of the body might you suffer from anisocoria? | |
| A) Brain B) Eyes C) Heart D) Lungs | |
| Q14) Which fruit has the Latin name Ficus carica? | |
| fig | |
| Q15) This is the first line of which cyberpunk novel: The sky above the port was the color of channel | of television, tuned to a dead |